
Attention to the General Public, 

Public Notice: Disposal of Old Jeep 

This is to infornm all concerned individuals that an old jeep has been 
present on the premises of the Department for a considerable period. As 
part of our efforts to streamline our resources and facilities, the 

Department has decided to dispose of this old jeep. 
Interested parties are hereby invited to submit their quotations along 
with a copy of ADHAR and PAN card within two days (till 15/4/2024) 
for the purchase of the aforementioned vehicle to the office of Head of 

Department (HOD) at Department of Management Studies, HBTU 
Kanpur. 

Please note that all quotations must be submitted within the specified 
timeframe, as indicated by the Department. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Date:-13/04/2024 

CC, To 
. Notice Board STEP-HBTI 

2. Website STEP-HBTI 

Dr.Asheesh Trivedi 
HOD,DOMS/Manager STEP-HBTI 

Kanpur 
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